
19th December, 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to pass on the message below 
from the Governing Body:- 
 
It has been another busy but successful 
term at Featherstone Wood. 
 
The school has been inspected by the Local 
Authority and HMI.  The purpose of these 
visits is to ensure that the school is 
continuing to make consistent  
improvements.  We are delighted to say 
that Featherstone Wood is becoming more 
and more successful.  Both reports are now 
on our exciting new website so people can 
read them and celebrate the achievements. 
 
The Governors wish to thank the whole 
staff team led by Miss Shuttleworth for 
their hard work and dedication in creating 
a positive and happy learning 
environment and achieving such high 
standards.  It really has been a fantastic 
achievement in such a short time. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity 
to thank you all for your continued 
support for the school.  The changes that 
have been made would not have been 
possible without your positive 
involvement.  The parents questionnaire 
showed that staff and parents are working 
closely together for the benefit of our 
children. 
 
We look forward to your continued 
support in the New Year.  In the 
meantime, we hope that you enjoy a 
wonderful Christmas break and look 
forward to seeing you all in 2015. 
 
 
The Governing Body, 
Featherstone Wood 

 
****************** 

 
Attendance Award 
 
This week’s Attendance Trophy was won 
by Year 6 with 96.25%.  Well done 
everyone. 

 
 
 
Star Learners 
 
We are very proud of this week’s Star 
Learners  who, this week, are:- 
 
Reception  -  Whole class 
Year 1  -  Irfan Ahmed 
Year 2  -  Blossom Rowe 
Year 3  -  Chervonte Straker 
Year 4  -  Whole class 
Year 5  -  Eliza Miller 
Year 6  -  Jayden Ingham 
 
Word of the Week 
 
Last week’s Word of the Week was ‘Loyalty’ 
and the following children received their 
certificates in assembly today:-  
 
Zarah Rahman, Year 2 
Charlotte Cullen, Year 5 
Morgan Camp, Year 6 
Joe Hares, Year 5 
Lois Fraser, Year 4 
Eloise Howard, Year 4 
Malackey Archer-Henderson, Year 5 
Grace Ramsay, Year 5 
Oliver Gore, Year 6 
Ashleigh Dunn, Year 6  
Daijon Selby, Year 4 
Katie Poolman, Year 6 
Jessica Townley, Year 5  
 
This week’s Word of the Week is 
‘Tolerance’. 
 
                    ******************* 
 
Finally, after a wonderful term, I would 
like to take this opportunity to wish you 
and your family a safe and happy 
Christmas and we shall see you all again 
on Tuesday, 6th January, 2015. 
 
 
 
Louise Shuttleworth 
Headteacher 


